
 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 25, 2015 

 

Rep. Davnie, 

During the Minnesota Department of Education's presentation on the 
governor's budget you passed along a question to MDE staff about whether 
third-party recipients of education funding (like Northside Achievement 
Zone and Saint Paul Promise Neighborhood) are required to adhere to 
accessibility requirements that bind government agencies. 

After inquiring with the MDE communications department and MN.IT, the 
answer to your inquiry is that while these recipients are strongly 
encouraged to comply with state accessibility requirements they are not 
required to do so. 

I apologize for the delay in my answer. Please let me know if you have any 
further questions. 

 

Best, 

 

Adosh Unni, J.D. 
Government Relations Director 
Minnesota Department of Education 
(w): 651-582-8292 
(c): 651-263-4981 


